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Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  The memory work for next week is 

Mark 8:36, and the psalter selection for next week is psalter 

#408 verses 1 and 3. 

 

Spring Break is scheduled for March 31 – April 7 not 

March 21 – April 7 as was published in the newsletter. 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences: Conferences are 

scheduled for Thursday, February 23. The conference 

schedule is attached to the memo email. If you are 

unable to meet at the scheduled time, please contact the 

teacher(s) involved for arranging an alternate time. We 

will do our best to accommodate your schedule. 

 

Mid-Winter Break:  There will be no school on 

Friday, February 24. 

Art Prize:  It’s that time of year again when we look 

forward to seeing the talents and creativity of our 

students presented in their Art Prize projects.  Please see 

the Art Prize document attached to the memo email 

for all the details.  Art Prize entry forms will be due 

March 3.  Now is the time to be thinking about what 

you would like to do.  Projects will be due March 23.   

We would like to have an “Inspirational Area” where 

parents, siblings, grandparents, friends, etc. can enter 

something they have made over the years to “inspire” 

our rising artists. The students loved this aspect of art 

prize in previous years. You may enter several things if 

you would like from woodwork projects, machines, 

paintings, quilts, etc.  

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a chicken patty hot lunch on 

Wednesday, February 8.  

 

Grandparents Day:  We are sorry to announce, but it 

must be rescheduled again.  Grandparents Day will be 

April 26!  Please let your grandparents know! 

 

Friendship Day activities and gift exchange is scheduled 

for Friday, February 17. Elementary and junior high 

letters were sent to the parents earlier this week.  

Suggested prices for gifts are as follows:  

Grades K-5 In the $10.00 range  

Grades 6-9 $15.00-$20.00 range  

 

Junior High hopes to go skiing on that Friday afternoon.  

 

Kindergarten Readiness Dates: If you have a child that 

may be ready for kindergarten next school year, please 

mark your calendars   

 

First classroom visitation: Thursday, March 2, 12:00 

p.m. to 2:55 p.m.    

Second classroom visitation: Thursday, March 9, 

12:00 p.m. to 2:55 p.m.    

Gesell Results to Parents: Friday, March 10. 

 

The Gesell Assessment will be administered during one 

of the visitation afternoons.    
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Advance Notices:  Mark your calendars for the annual 

soup supper.  It is scheduled for March 3.   

 

Bridal Shower:  There is a bridal shower planned for 

Annie Bakker on February 21 in the school gym.  She 

plans to marry Drew Blom on April 21.  They are 

registered at Amazon and Target. Plan to join us! 

 

 All this the Lord willing, and we live. 

 

 
      4th/5th Grade Science Projects 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

8th/9th Grade Girls Exploratory Class 
Serving a Meal to the Students and 

Faculty at Tree of Life School! 
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